

737 Main Street
Deadwood, SD 57732-1015
Phone (605) 578-1212 • Fax (605) 578-1190
Email: firedept@rushmore.com

Date: February 1, 2024

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Emergency pipeline response training

The Fire Department is requesting permission to send two firefighters, John Beck and Jeff Millard to Belle Fourche, SD, for an emergency pipeline response training on February 6, 2024, from 5:30pm to 8:30pm. The Fire Department is asking for permission to use a city vehicle for transportation on February 6, 2024. The training is at no cost to the Fire Department.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

Alex L. Hamann

Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief